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The members of ombudsman conducted visit to the investigation isolator of the Ministry of National Defense
According to the instruction of the Commissioner for Human right, the staff members of the ombudsman office conducted visit to the investigation isolator of the Ministry of National Defense (MND), met with detainees.
During the meeting detainees didn’t complain about detention conditions and treatment. 

However, one of the accused persons noted that he had been subjected to bad treatment by the staff of Jalilabad Rayon Department of the MND while being detained. He also expressed his dissatisfaction about the charge against him. 

Inquiry was sent to the MND about the results of the visit. 
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